
Session 3 Update 

Summer is here! We are finding ourselves enjoying some fun activities in our 

newly resurfaced arena! It’s been 1 year in the making and we are happy to 

announce the project was done ahead of schedule and on budget! We are 

extremely grateful to Ron Johnson of Triple Crown Arenas for all his hard work!  

 

 

The Therapeutic Riding program was invited to attend the annual Charity Fair 

Horse Show! We are one of 3 recipients of the funds raised by the show. Several 

of our clients and their families enjoyed the ring side box seats complete with 

refreshments!  

 



Another very exciting feature of our new arena is the fantastic bridge courtesy of 

an up and coming Eagle Scout! All the horses and riders have been enjoying 

learning a new skill and the instructors are having fun incorporating it into the 

lessons.  

 

 

Although it’s been a little unseasonably hot so far this summer, never fear! 

Painted ponies are here! We sure enjoy cooling off in the barn with trail rides and 

fun un-mounted activities like learning about nutrition, grooming, tack and horse 

jeopardy. 

    

A special thanks to our donors and horse sponsors!  

You make it possible to make the magic happen! 


